
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing in regards to Year 7 Parents Evening and the Christmas Disco.  
 
Parents Evening   
After listening to several parent views on the timing of Year 7 parents evening we have 
decided to change the date to Thursday 16th January, 2020.  During the evening, you will be 
able to meet with your child’s subject teachers and talk about their progress so far.  You 
will also be able to discuss aspects of the curriculum and how your child can improve. To 
secure appointments with staff, an online booking system will be used.  Details of this will 
be shared with you before the end of term.  We look forward to welcoming you to the 
evening and talking with you about your child’s progress since joining Kingsdown. 
 
Christmas Disco 
To celebrate the end of term 2, we will be holding the Year 7 Christmas disco on 17th of 
December. Tickets will be on sale from the 2nd of December and can be purchased form 
Mrs. Robertson at break time only.  The tickets will cost £1.50 and students will need no 
more than £2.00 for the evening if they wish to purchase a drink or crisps.  The final date 
to purchase a ticket will be 12th of December.  Students should arrive for the disco at 
5.30pm through the visitor/reception entrance and the disco will end at 7pm.  
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

 
 

Mrs K Boyall 
Director of Progress KS3 
 
 
 


